
From: Vince Jackson
To: Linda Lee
Subject: FW: <EXTERNAL> Elberta AL 22 acre rezone issue HWY 98 and Breman Rd
Date: Tuesday, July 09, 2019 5:04:24 PM

 
 

From: Gloria Bitto On Behalf Of Joe Davis
Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2019 12:12 PM
To: Vince Jackson <VJACKSON@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: FW: <EXTERNAL> Elberta AL 22 acre rezone issue HWY 98 and Breman Rd
 

 
 
From: D Amerson [mailto:damerson10@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 8:19 AM
To: Joe Davis <Joe.Davis@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: <EXTERNAL> Elberta AL 22 acre rezone issue HWY 98 and Breman Rd
 
My husband and I own property on Frank Rd in Elberta and would be very much against this many
properties being built so close. 
 
Buyers in Elberta are looking for acreage  NOT tract home.
 
This would reduce our property value greatly.
 
Please VOTE NO  on this rezoning issue!
 
thank you
 
David and Joy Amerson
Elberta AL
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